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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

2022 Historic Preservation Grants - Award Decision

2 messages

Trieschmann, Laura <Laura.Trieschmann@vermont.gov> Mon, Dec 20, 2021 at 11:21 AM
To: "Corkins, Caitlin" <Caitlin.Corkins@vermont.gov>, "Arneson, Joshua" <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

Dear Josh:

 

Congratulations! I am very pleased to inform you that the Vermont Advisory Council on Historic Preservation and the
Vermont Division for Historic Preservation (VDHP) have awarded State Historic
Preservation Grant Funds in an amount
up to $14,801.00 to the Town of Richmond to partially fund the historic preservation project at the Richmond Free Library
described in the grant application submitted for funding for this project. 

 

This year, 41
applications were submitted to VDHP, requesting
$639,593
in matching funds. The selection process is
always very competitive because we receive many more applications than we can fund. With just under $300,000
available to award this year, we were able to fully
fund 18 grant projects.

 

To accept this award of grant funding, you will need to fill out and return:

 

A 2022 Historic Preservation Grant Award Conditions and Acknowledgement Form
(attached),
A Certificate of Insurance that demonstrates your organization has insurance in the types and
amounts required as listed in the
State Historic Preservation Grants 2022 Grant Administration
Manual, and
A completed and signed w-9 Form (attached) with your organization’s tax ID number.

 

You must return these materials to
caitlin.corkins@vermont.gov by Friday, February 4, 2022.

 

Please keep in mind that the submission of the requested materials may not completely satisfy the award conditions as
outlined in the
2022 Award Conditions and Acknowledgement Form as staff may have further questions upon their review.
Once the applicable Award Conditions are fulfilled, VDHP will prepare a formal Grant Agreement contract for your
signature and the State’s signature.

 

You cannot start any work on the grant-funded project until the Grant Agreement is signed by both you and the
State.

 

You will have until
December 31, 2024,
to complete your project.

 

Please be advised, failure to meet the timeframes set forth in the
2022 Grant Administration Manual
enclosed with this award
letter may result in your required appearance before the Vermont Advisory Council
on Historic Preservation to explain the reasons why and/or in the forfeiture of the use of these funds. 
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If you have any questions about the information in this award letter, or at any time while undertaking your project, please
do not hesitate to contact Caitlin Corkins, Tax Credits and Grants Coordinator. Ms. Corkins will be your contact at the
Division for
this grant and she can be reached by phone at 802-828-3047 or by email at caitlin.corkins@vermont.gov.

 

Again, congratulations on the award! The Division for Historic Preservation looks forward to working with you to enhance
Vermont’s architectural heritage, and we commend you on your commitment
to your historic building. 

 

Sincerely,

VERMONT DIVISION FOR HISTORIC PRESERVATION

 

Laura V. Trieschmann / State Historic Preservation Officer

Department of Housing and Community Development/ACCD

1 National Life Drive

Deane Davis Building, 6th Floor

Montpelier, Vermont 05620-0501

802-505-3579 cell

 

3 attachments

2022HPGrants_AwardAcknowledgement.pdf

165K

2022HPGrants_AdministrationManual.pdf

305K

fw9.pdf

117K

Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov> Mon, Dec 20, 2021 at 12:08 PM
To: Laurie Dana <rldana@gmavt.net>, Christine Werneke <christine.werneke@richmondvt.org>

Laurie,

See below for information on the Town receiving the Historical Preservation Grant.

Josh Arneson

Town Manager

Town of Richmond

P.O. Box 285

Richmond, VT  05477

(802) 434-5170
[Quoted text hidden]
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